
1 Pre-Inspection Client
Meetings
Before investigations begin, our
business development team
collaborates with the client to outline
key deliverables, such as scanning
site items, collecting evidence, and
creating simulation models. 

These deliverables guide the
selection of the most qualified
engineer to lead the case and ensure
a tailored and efficient approach to
meeting the client’s needs.

2
Inspection
Preparation
Before the site inspection, engineers
review case files, assess potential
hazards, and prepare a detailed
safety plan, including specialized
protective equipment and PPE.

CED’s engineers leverage their
advanced expertise to address
specific scenarios while adhering to
best safety practices.

3 Engineers arrive at the inspection
early and confirm with the property
manager that the site is clear for
inspection. 

CED Technologies supplies engineers
with technologies to record their
observations and expert knowledge
throughout the inspection.

Site Protocols 

4 Post Inspection 

INSPECTION

SAFETY

Engineers use all recordings to
create a systematic report. CED
Technologies’ engineers contact the
clients to meet any additional
deliverables.

CED Technologies takes
pride in delivering

successful and safe
inspections for our
clients through a
meticulous and

structured process.
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